
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society (CPAWS) - January 14, 2020 Delegation  
  
Meeting Date: January 28, 2020  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
Ms. Marsha Hayward appeared as a delegate at Council’s January 14, 2020 regular 

meeting of Council. 

  

Ms. Hayward advised Council on the Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society (CPAWS) 

Climate Change & Conservation in Alberta Program and provided an extensive science-

based, power point presentation describing what climate change is, what causes it, and 

what is likely to change.  CPAWS is the only national charitable, non-profit, organization 

dedicated solely to the protection of Canada's public lands and water with thirteen (13) 

Chapters nationwide (the Northern Alberta Chapter was established in 1968) with 

a vision to "protect at least half". 

  

Deputy Mayor Vining thanked Ms. Hayward for her informative presentation. 

 
Background: 
 
 
Alternatives: 
 
 
Recommended Action: 
That Council accept Marsha Hayward’s Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society 
(CPAWS) delegation presentation made at the January 14, 2020 regular meeting of 
Council as information. 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
No 
 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


